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What’s in this newsletter?
· Message from the President 

· Message from the Festival Director
· DFB'07 Workshops
· Notice for Umbrella Program Exhibitions
· Portfolio Reviews

· Become a DFB’07 subscriber
· Become a DFB Inc member
· Galeria Bezdomna at DFB’07 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
Jeff Moorfoot, our Festival Director, continues in his highly energetic manner to pursue all matters relating to the DFB07.  
He inspires us as he pursues locations/contacts/sponsorship/exhibitors, and routinely puts in days and days of volunteer work.
If you are an exhibitor at the DFB07, you can make Jeff's life a little easier by ensuring that you have sent him your registration details, cheque and a jpeg [for the programme]  - this was due at the end of 2006, so please help us by sending it in NOW to the PO Box at the bottom of the newsletter.

Many of you reading this newsletter will have visited Central Victoria in late 06 searching for a suitable exhibition space.  We hope you found that experience both interesting and fruitful.  It will have made you aware of the wide area and numerous towns that the DFB07 programmes now cover, and that most of the spaces are not 'site specific' - ie they are not specifically designed as galleries.    
Part of the challenge - or the charm - of the DFB07, is that work will be displayed in almost 100 diverse environments, including church halls, libraries, a railway station and an old bluestone mill. The exhibitors will have used quite a lot of ingenuity as they integrate their work into these locations. 
We hope you enjoy some of these unusual experiences.
You can also look forward to a strong and comprehensive workshop and seminar programme - details of which will be announced by mid-March - and of course we hope you will be able to attend at least one of these enriching events.
It seems to me that to really appreciate the DFB07 you should plan to visit for a couple of days, or pop in on several occasions. The offerings are far too vast to absorb in a single visit - so get out your diaries for June 07 and prepare to spend some time with us.  We look forward to seeing you.

Julie Millowick DFB Inc. President
 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE FESTIVAL DIRECTOR
The DFB continues to raise profile locally with a presence at the recent annual Fabulous Flower Festa at the Daylesford Town Hall. These events help to raise an awareness of the Biennale within the local community and act as a potential source for volunteers, where we will need to have a small army come June 2007.
On other matters, there are still a range of venues across the Hepburn Shire interested in hosting an Umbrella Program exhibition during DFB’07. 

The DFB’07 Umbrella Program is open entry, so if you can mount a show, find a venue and pay the registration fee of $220 you can be part of the festival. Deadline for official program materials is March 11th, so if you want to be part of this fantastic event and have your work seen by an audience of thousands of enthusiastic viewers, get moving. 

Information on still available venues and all the paperwork is at the website http://www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org
 

Jeff Moorfoot Festival Director
 
DFB'07 Workshops
The workshop program for DFB’07 is taking shape under the guidance of workshop co-ordinator Ellie Young. 

There are currently 19 photographic workshops on offer, including alternative processes, photo documentary, digital, landscape and a range of offerings based on both the practical and aesthetic considerations of the photographic craft. Most will be single day workshops, presented by some of the top practitioners in their respective fields.
Full details including costs, venues, dates and booking details, will be published on the website within 2 weeks. All workshops will have limited class sizes so as to maximize benefits to participants. Each will require a minimum number of registrations to run. There will be no possibility of ‘walk up’ registrations. 

To make sure you don’t miss out on a particular workshop, you can express early interest by emailing ellie@daylesfordfotobiennale.org
 
	Exhibitor  
	 Workshop / Seminar

	Richard White 
	 Finding a Photographic Direction [2 day workshop]

	Mathias Heng 
	 Photojournalism [2 day workshop]

	Les Walkling 
	 The Digital Negative Workshop

	Julie Millowick 
	 Photographing Artwork [half day workshop]

	Les Walkling
	 The Photoshop Workshop

	Brian Gilkes 
	 The Fine Digital monochrome Print - Voyages of Awareness and Emancipation [2 day workshop]

	Les Walkling 
	 The Digital Capture Workshop

	Lloyd Godman 
	 Beyond The Lens & The Photographic Image

	Chris Lim
	 The Bromoil Workshop

	Julie Millowick 
	 The Darkroom Photogram

	Silvi Glattauer 
	 The Photogravure Workshop

	Trevor Foon 
	 The Van Dyke Brown Workshop

	Lynette Zeeng 
	 The Polaroid Workshop

	Wendy Currie 
	 The Cyanotype Workshop

	Andrew Chapman 
	 The Community Shoot Out [2 day workshop]

	Wayne J Cosshall 
	 Photographic Thought Processes - A Workshop

	Wayne J Cosshall 
	 Digital Infra Red Photography  -  an introductory workshop [half day workshop]

	Wayne J Cosshall 
	  Digital Photography - Just Part of the Photography Continuum

	Bob Kersy 
	 Ziatype – the print out method of the palladium process [2 day workshop]


 

Notice for Umbrella Program Exhibitions
If you are intending to stage a show as part of the Umbrella Program, your show is not confirmed until you have completed the paperwork and paid your registration fee. 

It is important that you complete these formalities as soon as possible, or inform the DFB office if there are any issues that may cause delays. Our instruction to venues is, that if an agreed show has not confirmed their participation by Feb 1st 2007, the space will be re-listed and allocated to another show. 

If your show is not yet listed on the Umbrella Program page on the website, it means we have not yet received your registration.

Portfolio Reviews

An important part of most of the large international photography festivals is the ‘Meeting Place’ or portfolio review. 

Fotofest in Houston introduced the concept, and now their Meeting Place is spread over multiple 3 day sessions, with up to 40 review panels operating. In essence, it is a chance for a photographer to show your folio to a selection of career influential reviewers on a one to one basis for feedback, advice and direction.
DFB’07 will offer a Meeting Place if there is sufficient interest from photographers wanting to participate. Cost to the photographer will be around $200 for 4 X 20 minute sessions with the panels of your choice. Reviewers will include representatives from regional, commercial and institutional galleries, festival directors, publishers and critics. 

The DFB’07 Meeting Place will be a fantastic opportunity for seriously motivated photographers to gain face-to-face exposure to a broad range of movers and shakers within the photographic idiom, and provide a valuable source of feedback on career direction.
DFB’07 Meeting Place will only proceed if there is a sufficient number of participants to warrant bringing reviewers from all over Australia to sit on the panels. 

To indicate your interest in participating, send an email with ‘meeting place’ in the subject line to info@daylesfordfotobiennale.org and to find out more about the portfolio review process, check out http://www.fotofest.org
BECOME A DFB’07 SUBSCRIBER
There are a range of benefits available to DFB’07 subscribers. Included is discount entry to DFB’07 workshops and seminars, free or discounted entry to DFB’07 exhibition venues which have an admission charge, discounts on DFB’07 merchandise and more.  
And just announced - all DFB’07 subscribers and DFB’07 members will go into a draw for a Canon i9950 A3 Photo Ink Jet printer RRP $999, kindly donated by our good friends at Canon Australia.
 
Subscription is just $22.00 [inc GST] and runs until the close of DFB’07 on July 1st 2007. 

Download a member / subscriber form from the info page at www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org complete and send with your cheque or credit card details, and your subscriber card will be mailed out.
 
As well as having an opportunity to avail yourself of the range of subscriber benefits, you will also be helping to keep the DFB’07 cash flow ticking over - and with a chance of taking off the Canon printer into the bargain - why wouldn’t you want to subscribe.
 
BECOME A DFB Inc MEMBER
Want to have a say in the running of the DFB? You can become a member for just  $33.00 [inc GST] plus $11.00 [inc GST] joining fee - a once off fee if you continue your  membership for successive Festivals.  Membership is valid until the AGM following the end of DFB’07.  
 
Membership entitles you to a vote at DFB Inc AGM’s and special meetings, and to nominate for committee positions.  Your application for membership of DFB inc must include a nomination and seconder who are current DFB Inc members. 
 
The membership list contact is Sally van Rooden (secretary) on 5348 7983 or via email at sallyvr@optusnet.com.au 
To join, download a member / subscriber form from the info page at www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org, complete and send with your cheque or credit card details to the PO Box at the bottom of the newsletter. Your subscriber card will be mailed out.
 
And of course, all financial members of DFB Inc also go into the draw for the A3 Canon printer.

Galeria Bezdomna at DFB’07 
An edition of Galeria Bezdomna will be staged at the Mill Markets in Daylesford as part of the DFB’07 Umbrella Program. The Galeria Bezdomna [literal translation is Homeless Gallery] is an open entry photographic exhibition.

There is no entry criteria, no submission panel, no limitations on size, quantity and content of works and no cost to participate. The only requirement is that you turn up on hanging day with your tools and your work. After signing an indemnity form, you find a space, and you hang your pictures. On closing day you return to take down your work, because if you don’t it goes into the dumpster. 

For more information on the concept go to http://www.galeriabezdomna.art.pl  Since the GB concept first launched in Poland in 2002, there have been some 45 editions of the gallery around the world, including 4 editions in Australia in Hobart, Collingwood [twice] and Geelong. 

To get on the Galeria Bezdomna at DFB’07 mailing list email to
luszpinski@bigpond.com  or check out the next Australian edition of the gallery
at the St Kilda Festival in the SoCo Crate Cargo container on the St Kilda Foreshore from Feb 6 –11 2007.
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